CEPP Minutes for Meeting #14 12/03/02

Present: Michael Arnush (invited guest), John Brueggeman, Catherine Bookout, Pat
Fehling, Hugh Foley, Chuck Joseph, Nick Merrill, Pat Oles, Amelia Rauser, Ray
Rodrigues, Paty Rubio, Gordon Thompson

1.

2.

5.

6.

The minutes from meeting # 13 were approved

There was a request from Paul Sattler (Curriculum Committee chair) to circulate a
copy of the CEPP memo sent to Michael Marx concerning the proposed changes to
LS 1. PS would like to circulate the memo to the Curriculum Committee. CEPP
members thought that this was a reasonable request.

PF took a few moments to thank JB for his dedicated service to CEPP and the
Skidmore community for the last 3_ years. PF welcomed MA to the committee and
thanked him for starting his CEPP service a semester early.

The remainder of the meeting was spent discussing Academic Vision. CJ handed out
a document that took his original list of ideas for AV and clustered the ideas into
common themes. Each of these clusters was discussed.

The next CEPP meeting will be January 22", 2003.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:15 pm

Respectfully submitted,
Pat Fehling



